
HAPPY HOLIDAYS,
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GREAT NEWS!
Kiwanis Club has given us the

gift of new "WE ARE KEY CLUB"
T-shirts this year! We can't

wait to see everyone wearing
out new Key Club merch! 

 
 NEXT MEETING: THURS, JAN 9th

 

The holiday season is giving
season, and giving is what 
Key Club is all about! 
 
However, if our Ronald
McDonald food drive is any sign,
Key Clubbers are clearly not in
the holiday spirit yet. We
received only 52 cans for our
collection, which pales in
comparison to our usual 100+
cans. Thank you to the few who
donated, but next time let's try
for a bigger turnout! 
 
We also need much more
involvement in two of our long-
running VOLOPPS: Bell Ringing
and Seekonk Flag Football.
There are a wide variety of times
and dates for these VOLOPPS, so
please check SignUpGenius and
see when you can volunteer!
These are easy community
service hours! 
 
With all of this being said, we
hope you enjoy the holiday
season! Let's end this year 
off strong! See you in 2020!

SEEKONK HIGH SCHOOL

K E Y  C L U B
YOUR

CHECKLIST

NEWS
K E Y  C L U B !

VISIT BETHANY
at the beginning of this

meeting to make your
contribution to the 
Key Club Tree!

VISIT CLASSROOM
or SignUpGenius to sign

up for Bell Ringing and
Seekonk Flag Football.
 

STAY CONNECTED
with us by checking

Classroom and your email.
We don't have another
meeting until after the New
Year, so be sure to do this!
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SEEKONK HIGH SCHOOL

K E Y  C L U B
 
 
 
 
 
 

Town Tree Lighting
TODAY at Town Hall

from 5:30pm - 8:30pm
 

Chorus of East Providence
At Seekonk High School
Saturday, December 7th 
at 6:15pm (7:30pm start) 

 Sunday, December 8th 
at 2:15pm (3pm start)

 
Flag Football Tournament
Any Saturday at WON Sports

Check SignUpGenius for times
 

Salvation Army Bell Ringing
At Walmart on Rt. 6 AND

NorthEnd Stop & Shop on
Thursday, Friday, & Saturday.
 Shifts are 3-4 hours long at

different times for each
location. Please check

SignUpGenius for details.
 

Chocolate Marshmallow Run
Sunday, December 8th
at 9:30am - 12:00pm

UPCOMING
VOLOPPS

 

NEWS
 (Sign up on SignUpGenius!) 
 

CLOSET
CLEAN-OUT 
 

 
 

 
Our Egg Hunt Coordinator,Trinity Barata, needs helpon Tuesday, December10th cleaning out the EggHunt Closet. Please let herknow ASAP if you can help!

TUTORING
NEWS

HMS TUTORING 
started this week! 

If you are interested in
volunteering after school

as HMS with a math
teacher or working one on
one with a student, please

contact Lucy Codega!
 

MES TUTORING
will begin after the New
Year. There will be more
info at our next meeting!


